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NTM 12/25 
FIRTH OF CLYDE – HUNTERSTON TO SEAWARD LIMITS 

HYDROGRAPHIC SURVEY 
 

 
 

 
Mariners are advised that hydrographic surveys are planned between Hunterston and the 
Seaward Limits of Clydeport from Monday 9th June for approximately 6 weeks.  Surveys 
will be conducted from the vessels Mintaka 1 and White Ribbon which may be restricted 
in ability to manoeuvre during operational periods.  A listening watch will be maintained on 
VHF Ch12.   
 
Mariners are requested to navigate with additional caution in this area. 
 
Estuary Radio may be contacted on VHF Ch12 or 0151-949-6651 (recorded line). 
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